
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
29th November 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers & Students, 

 
Re: Ashmole Primary School Admissions Consultation 
 
Ashmole Academy Trust is consulting on the admission arrangements for Ashmole Primary 
School with effect from September 2018. 
 
I have attached the proposed Admission Policy.  Please let the Trust know your views by 
10th January 2017, by sending an email or letter to consultation@ashmoleprimary.org or by 
post to the CEO’s PA at Ashmole Academy Trust’s address. 
 
The Trust will publish its criteria for 2018 in the Spring of 2017. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr D. Brown 
CEO 


